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Chan, Mark

From:

Sent:

To: Chan, Mark

Cc:

Subject: Planning Amendment/18 Grove Terrace

Attachments:

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Ref planning applications 2021/0370/P.  2021/1075/L.  18. Grove Terrace. 

 

Dear Mark 

Ref the above application clauses. 

 

In my role as chair of the Grove Terrace Residents Assoc. I write on behalf of the GTA to 

object to the above 2 clauses. 

We do not believe two mansard windows for #18 would be appropriate as, in this run of 

Georgian houses, apart from #14, all have one centrally located mansard window.  It 

would look architecturally out of place to suddenly have two in this run. 

 

Apart from the above, to which we object,  we feel that the alterations now proposed to 

#18, being inside and not involving damage to any existing structure, are probably OK 

even if not in keeping with the Georgian period.  

 

Best regards 

Jill Lawrence  

 

 
 

 

 

 


